
 

 
 

 

 

 

The Moors at Arne Project  

Notice of start of works and increased HGV traffic 

6 July 2023 

The main 2023 programme of works is expected to commence during the 

week of 10 July 2023.  

Over the next three to four weeks we will be constructing the site compound 

area and access roads within the site. In order to bring in the necessary 

materials, there will be an increased volume of Heavy Goods Vehicle (HGV) 

traffic along Arne Road and New Road. We apologise in advance for any 

disruption caused during this time. 

 

During this period we are expecting an average of three HGV deliveries per 

hour but at most there could be up to six. 

Following this initial peak, there will be a steady number of HGVs passing 

along the route until the end of October when we will demobilise until March 

2024. The full scheme is expected to be completed by autumn 2025. 

All HGV drivers have been briefed and instructed to follow the diversion route 

and temporary 20mph speed limit and adhere to the relevant sections of our 

Construction Traffic Management Plan which can be viewed on the Dorset 

Coast Forum website: 

www.dorsetcoast.com/groups/the-moors-at-arne-coastal-change-project/ 

A Traffic Marshall will be stationed at the junction of New Road and Arne Road 

during the busier periods to co-ordinate HGV traffic with the site team via radio. 

We will take any concerns reported by local residents seriously. If you see 

anything that looks unsafe or wish to report any damage to verges or highways, 

please get in touch via arne@kier.co.uk or call Kier's Public Liaison Officer on 

07743 985714.  

Thank you for your patience. We are committed to carrying out these works in 

a way that minimises disruption to local residents, businesses and visitors. 

 

 
Scan the QR code or visit kier.uk/arne to sign 

up for project news and updates straight into 

your mailbox 

https://www.dorsetcoast.com/groups/the-moors-at-arne-coastal-change-project/

